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    Dates for Your Diary

	Wentworth Falls Garden Club Events

	
	 

	(
	Friday 25th May – Autumn in Auburn           DEPARTS 9.15 sharp  

	
	Auburn Botanical Gardens including a tour of the Japanese gardens, Chinese lunch with cake and tea or coffee - Full

	
	

	(
	Friday 28th September  

	
	Mount Annan Botanic Garden                      SEATS AVAILABLE

	
	Includes guided tour by ranger from the comfort of our coach.  Light lunch at Melaleuca House.

	
	Cost $30

	
	

	(
	Christmas Lunch 2012   Thursday 6th December

	
	Wentworth Falls Country Club


Meetings are held on the second Thursday in the month at the School of Arts Building.  The meeting commences at 9.45.   The library and plant stall are open before the meeting.
Members are asked to sign in on arrival, wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.  To take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member
Subscriptions of $20 per annum are now due.  
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From the Vice President…..


Hi Fellow Gardeners


Good morning everyone.  I would like to thank the members who helped towards the success of ‘Little Harvest Day’.  I also appreciate the comments given which will help the event be even bigger and better next time.


The bus trip to Clarence and Mt Victoria was a warm and cosy encounter.  They cooked so many ‘goodies’ it was remarkable.  We saw autumn trees galore.  The borders around Mt Victoria Garden were spectacular; and then there were the views.  Thanks Sharon, Lynton, Kevin and everyone who came along and shared such a perfect, fine day. 


Today is the A.G.M. so now is the time to speak up if you wish to be voted into a position on the committee.


Happiness, health and good gardening,


Jane McKanna








Awesome Autumn


On a brilliant autumn day we enjoyed the generous hospitality of Carmel and John Niland at Mt Victoria and that of Del and Robert Mudie at Clarence.  Both opened their gardens and served refreshments with home made fare.  Their hospitality and charm was quite extraordinary. Lunch at the Victoria and Albert Guest House included a fun quiz.  The prize, an Army Ration Pack of chocolate, went to Celeste Shadie.  What a wonderful day!  It was made even better by Sharon and Lynton.  Their preparation, work and efforts ensured the comfort and pleasure of all.  A special thank you to Kevin who drove the second bus enabling more members to attend and enjoy the day.





Photo:   Hazel Southwell enjoying the gardens at Clarence





Today’s Meeting








Next Meeting:


Guest Speaker:





NO MEETING IN JUNE�
10th May 2012   Peter Shoemark  


Garden Sculptures – new genre from junk art


  


12TH July 2012


Alan Lobb


Propagating natives


�
�






�	Morning Tea 





Today: Carol Parkinson and Lindsey          


             Ward





12th July: Lynne Wallace and Christine 


                 Caton





If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Jane Blackshaw on 47572887
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Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481
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